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3rd December 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Early Morning Provision – Spring Term 2021 
 
I am writing to you as a family who has made use of our early morning provision (Breakfast Club) over 
the last term. I trust you have found it useful and it has helped with childcare arrangements in the 
mornings. 
 
It is our intention to continue with this provision when we return in January as it is clear that 
Highbury’s Breakfast Club will still not be in a position to offer spaces to Whitehill pupils at this time. 
You do not need to do anything in terms of confirming your wish to continue to use the provision; we 
will just transfer over the registers from this term. 
 
Thank you to those of you who made a donation at half term to support the running of the club, it 
has certainly helped. As we move forward, I have asked Mrs Cook to set up a School Gateway option 
for our provision to make this process easier for you. Whilst I am keen not to charge, I am going to 
ask for a voluntary donation of (a minimum of) 50p a day per child to support with the running costs. 
Of course, no child will be turned away if this is a problem. You don’t need to pay up front and can 
play half termly if this helps.  
 
 Should you have any questions, please do get in touch.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of Whitehill School.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Steve Mills 
Headteacher  

 

Whitehill Road 

Hitchin 

Herts.  SG4 9HT 

 

Tel: 01462 621313 

Fax: 01462 621311 

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk 

www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk 

 

 


